

CUMBERWORTH FIRST SCHOOL Newsletter 12th March 2021

200 years ago:

Cumberworth School for Educating the Poor in the Principles of the Established Church of England. Founded by Deed dated the 7^{th} day of April 1821.

200th Anniversary Celebrations

Well things have certainly changed a great deal at our school since it was established nearly 200 years ago. Just think of all the children who have attended in that time. Things don't stand still though so what will school be like in another 200 years?

We'd love you to take part in our competition to design how you imagine Cumberworth First School will look in 2221. You can use any medium e.g. ICT, a painting or drawing or even make a model. This will need to be handed in to school by 09:15 on Friday 26th March 2021. There will be prizes for different school year groups and even one for the adults!

To celebrate the event will have a 'tea party' with traditional games during the afternoon – these will be class based to avoid any mixing of 'bubbles'. Children should wear their PE kit or school clothes as usual that Friday please.

Head Teacher's Award This week's Head Teacher's Award goes to Lucie Fuller

